
January 31, 2025
 
Greetings CACFP Institutions,
 
Please be advised that CACFP payments have resumed. Thank you for your patience
and for all you do to feed Georgia’s children and adults.  
 
Sincerely,

Tamika Boone
Director of Nutrition Services, Georgia Department of Early Care and Learning

Together, we can help feed Georgia's Children & Adults.  

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
Nondiscrimination Statement: English
Nondiscrimination Statement: Spanish

      

Bright from the Start:GA Dept of Early Care & Learning | 2 MLK Jr. Drive | Atlanta, GA 30334
US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://www.fns.usda.gov/civil-rights/usda-nondiscrimination-statement-other-fns-programs
https://www.fns.usda.gov/es/civil-rights/usda-nondiscrimination-statement-other-fns-programs
https://www.facebook.com/brightfromthestart
https://twitter.com/GADeptEarlyCare
https://www.instagram.com/brightfromthestart/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=e47aabeb-9407-4880-97cb-51de836ddbee

